## Larsen Drainage District Annual Meeting March 11, 2013

The Annual Meeting of the Larsen Drainage District was called to order by Chairman Abe Eckstein at the Town of Winchester Municipal Building on March 11, 2013. P

Those Present: Chairman Abe Eckstein

**Secretary Jerry Peterson** 

**David Sleik** 

The Board discussed the ditch cleanout that had occurred during 2012. During 2013 it is planned to work on 20 feet of the ditch and to also clean out more of the channel west of Highway 45.

Preparing a maintenance schedule and then reviewing it at year's end was discussed. The balance sheet ending December 2012 was looked over.

A meeting with the State Drainage Engineer was discussed.

Abe Eckstein made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Jerry Peterson, Motion carried 3-0,

Jerry Peterson, Secretary